## WASHINGTON UNIVERSITY DENTAL ALUMNI ASSOCIATION

Dear Doctor.

The calendar year 2018 dues for your Dental Alumni Association are being solicited. Your contribution will assure that the Alumni Association remains a vital organization. Our dues are used to maintain our website and to host and organize the reunion weekend including continuing education sessions.

The Annual Meeting of the Alumni Association and the associated class reunions in St. Louis will be September 21st and 22nd, 2018. Please be sure to attend our cocktail reception on Friday, September 21st. Our continuing education program will be held Saturday morning, September 22nd. There will be no Saturday evening banquet in 2018.

Please visit the alumni website, <u>www.wudaa.com</u>, to update your contact information and review the activities of the Alumni Association.

The Alumni Association has created a scholarship for the study of Dental Medicine. We believe that this scholarship will help a student complete his or her dental education, thereby helping the public receive quality dental care. We encourage those who are able to make an additional **Alumni Association donation** as well as a donation to the **WUDAA Scholarship Fund**.

Our organization is a not-for-profit charitable organization. Therefore all donations will be tax deductible.

Thank you for your support.

Sincerely, Mario Conte, DMD Secretary-Treasurer

Brendan & Sherry Joyce WUDAA Administrative Assistants 2018 \$60.00 ANNUAL DUES MAIL TO: WUDAA PO BOX 675 Union, MO 63084

w UDAA Administrative Assistants	
PLEASE FILL OUT AND RETURN THIS STUB WITH YOUR CHECK PLEASE MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO WUDAA AND/OR WUDAA S	
NAME	CLASS YEAR
ADDRESS	
EMAIL!!!	popo ndonos will now ho hy amaill)
(Update your email even if you have done so in the past. All WUDAA corre	espondence will now be by email!)
DUES = \$60:	\$
ADDITIONAL DONATION TO WUDAA:	\$
SCHOLARSHIP FUND DONATIONS:	
	\$